
 
 

For more information, Please Contact: 

Redeployment Joint Coordination and Communication Center (RJCCC) 

United Nations Mission to Support the Hudaydah Agreement (UNMHA) 

Phone: +967 712 221 538 

Email: osesgy-rjccchudaydah@un.org 

 
 

United Nations 

 

ــــدة ــــم المتحــ  الأمــ

United Nations Mission to Support 
the Hudaydah Agreement (UNMHA) 

 

ديدة 
ُ

بعثة الأمم المتحدة لدعم اتفاق الح
 )أونمها(

Press Release  

UN’s Lollesgaard Eid-ul-Fitr Greetings to Yemenis:  Yemen Deserves Peace 

 

Hudaydah: 02 June 2019 – The Head of the United Nations Mission to 

Support Hudaydah Agreement (UNMHA) and Chairman of the Redeployment 

Coordination Committee (RCC) Lt. Gen. Michael Lollesgaard, extends his 

warmest greetings and wishes for peace and prosperity to the Yemeni people 

on the occasion of Eid-ul-Fitr. 

 

“On the advent of the blessed Eid-ul-Fitr, it’s my pleasure and that of UNMHA 

family to send to you our congratulations and best wishes” Lollesgaard said.  

He added: “Yemen deserves peace and national dialogue is key to a 

lasting one. I wish you all Eid Mubarak." 
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